$ 1.9 million for
Alakanuk school

The Bureau of Indian Affairs
(BIA) has hired an Anchorage
architectural firm to design anew
elementary school for Alakanuk.
The 'school may be built next
summer.

Senator Gravel, D-Alaska,
expects Congress to approve $1.9
million to allow the school to be
built next year.

The present school “at
Alakanuk is falling into 'the
Yukon River.

Plans for the new school call
for a “building .with five
classrooms, akindergartentoom,

a service building, a place tostore
waterand ojl,and a place for the
teachers tolive. -



